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Editors-in-Chief, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

 

Dear Professors and Editors, 

 

 

I would like to assure you that for our original report by Nikolaos K Gatselis, Tamas Tornai, 

Zakera Shums, Kalliopi Zachou, Asterios Saitis, Stella Gabeta, Roger Albesa, Gary L 

Norman, Maria Papp, George N Dalekos entitled “GP73: A potential new prognostic 

biomarker in patients with chronic liver diseases”, NKG and KZ from my group performed the 

statistical review of the study as this has also been happened in more than 240 international 

publications of my group because NKG and KZ have MSc in biostatistics.  

 

 

Best wishes 

Sincerely yours, 

   

George N. Dalekos, MD, PhD  

Full Professor of Medicine 

Head, Department of Medicine and Research Laboratory of Internal Medicine 

National Expertise Center of Greece in Autoimmune Liver Diseases 

General University Hospital of Larissa, Larissa, Greece 
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